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From: Greg Whiteaker
To: Janeese Parker; 
cc: Mike Higgins Jr.; Howard Shapiro; 


Colleen von Hollen; 
Subject: RE: Mid-Tex International 214
Date: Tuesday, August 04, 2009 6:05:40 PM


Dear Ms Parker,
 
To be completely accurate, Mike Higgins, Jr. is the Manager of Mid-Tex GP 
Management, LLC, the General Partner of Mid-Tex Cellular, Ltd.   Mid-Tex GP 
Management, LLC is a manager-managed limited liability company, and Mr. 
Higgins has full authority to sign and certify.  Please contact us if you need any 
additional information.
 
Sincerly,
 
Greg Whiteaker
Counsel for Mid-Tex Cellular, Ltd.
 
 


From: Colleen von Hollen  
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2009 5:12 PM 
To: janeese.parker@fcc.gov 
Cc: Mike Higgins Jr.; Greg Whiteaker; Howard Shapiro 
Subject: FW: Mid-Tex International 214 
 
Dear Janeese Parker, FCC International Bureau:
 
Per your telephone request, this is the confirm that Mike Higgins, Jr., the certifier 
of Mid-Tex Cellular, Ltd’s International Section 214 application filed July 27, 2009 
and supplemented August 3, 2009, is a corporate officer of Mid-Tex Cellular, Ltd.
 
 
Colleen von Hollen
Bennet & Bennet, PLLC
4350 East West Highway, Suite 201
Bethesda, MD  20814
Direct:  (202) 551-0024
Main: (202) 371-1500
 


From: Mike Higgins Jr. [mailto:mikeh@wcc.net]  
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Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2009 4:41 PM 
To: Colleen von Hollen 
Subject: Re: Mid-Tex International 214 and Ownership Form - Submitted copies
 
yes


----- Original Message ----- 
From: Colleen von Hollen 
To: Mike Higgins Jr. ; Lydia Escalona 
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2009 2:28 PM
Subject: RE: Mid-Tex International 214 and Ownership Form - Submitted copies
 
Mike:
 
The FCC just called me asking if you are a Corporate Officer of Mid-Tex?
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